
 
 
 

 
 

 

24th November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Well, the trip to see the Welsh Pantomime - ‘Y Bachgen Bach Gwyrdd’ at Theatr Pontio, Bangor has 
been so popular we have now got two dates! We are all looking forward to going! 

7HC, 7HM and 7LLC pupils will see the panto on Monday morning, December 12th. We will leave 
school at 9a.m. and the pupils will be back for their normal lunch time. 

7CC, 7CM, 7DC, 7DM and 7LLM will see the panto Tuesday afternoon, December 13th. The pupils will 
have an early lunch at 11.45a.m. and lunch will be provided as normal in the canteen. We will start 
from school at 12.15p.m. and will return to school for the school buses at 3.10p.m. 

Please remember these are normal school days and your child will be expected to wear school 
uniform. 

If you have any questions regarding the trip please contact me on 
luned.parry@aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk. 

Yours Sincerely, 

L. Parry 

Mrs Luned Parry 

Deputy Head of the Welsh Department and the Welsh Language Charter Coordinator 

 
  


